
 

 

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 

DD/MM/YYYY 

 

Dear  

Your NHS cervical screening appointment is due on or after DD/MM/YYYY, and I 
note that you have not yet attended for the test. 

 

Every year over 800 people in the UK die from cervical cancer 

 

Please call us today on (insert practice number) to book your appointment with one 
of our female nurses. Early morning and late evening appointments are available. (If 
applicable) 

We can do the test any time during your monthly cycle, except when you are 
bleeding. 

It is your choice whether or not you have cervical screening and to help you make 
the decision, you will have already received an information leaflet with previous 
invitations. 

Your result will be sent to your home and to your GP. We maintain confidentiality at 
all times, and no one except staff involved in your care will know that you have had 
the test.  

Please call us if you would like to discuss this further. We look forward to hearing 
from you soon. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Xxxx xxxxx 

Practice Nurse 

   

NHS Number: Test due on or after: Date of Birth: Last Recorded test: 

    

 


